
 
  
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

Would you like to win tickets to 
Goodwood Racing or The Goodwood 

Revival? 
 
We are very fortunate as a school that, despite the challenges of Covid-19, 
local businesses have continued to support our fundraising efforts. We have 
recently had tickets kindly donated from the Goodwood Estate, including: 

 

2 x tickets for The Goodwood Revival (Friday 17th September) 
 2 x tickets for The Gordon enclosure at Goodwood Racing 

(Sunday 29th August)  
 
These are amazing much-sought-after prizes and we feel so fortunate that 
they have been donated to help us raise money for the school!  

 
We will be raffling these prizes with tickets being sold outside school 

the week beginning 5th July.  
The winners will be drawn on Friday 16th July! 

 
We will have two boards outside school, each with 100 numbers to buy, at £1 
per number.  You will have the opportunity to put your name against a 
number, on either (or both!) boards: 1 board for Goodwood Racing, 1 for The 
Goodwood Revival. 
 
Please do come and buy a ticket (or more than one!) from outside the school 
reception to support our fundraising, and hopefully win yourself an amazing 
day at Goodwood!  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Best wishes 
 
The Friends of Lavant Primary School 

 


